
Good Morning Parents and Carers,
A huge thank you to everyone who donated to our Harvest
Appeal last week. Those donations will now be transported to
the local food bank storage unit in Letchworth on Monday.
Next week will see Parents Evenings taking place across the
school and if you haven’t booked in yet, there is still time to
do so. Where possible, it is incredibly important that all
parents and carers attend all Parents Evenings throughout the
school year, even if you do not having any pressing issues to
discuss. These meetings give you the opportunity to receive
an update on how your child has settled into the new school
year, how they are in the classroom and school environment,
and a chance for you to get to know your child’s class teacher
a little better through a face-to-face conversation. So, if you
haven’t booked in yet, then please do. 
Mrs Delaney, in her Special Educational Needs and Disability
Coordinator capacity, and members of our Governing Body
will be present for both Wednesday and Thursday’s parents
evenings in the dining area for you to approach and discuss
anything you would like to. They would be happy to do this in
the dining area, or in a more private space should you prefer.
On Wednesday evening our Mental Health Support Team
Lead, Sabrina, will also be present in the dining area and
would also welcome any questions or discussions.
One last thing from me this week is a quick mention of what
you might be seeing from your child at this point in the
Autumn term. It might be that I am  getting older, but time
does seem to pass by faster and I am quite amazed that we
are almost at the end of the first half term already. Having
said that, I am happy to admit that I am feeling fairly tired
and I know I won’t be alone in feeling that way. The last two
weeks, and especially this next week coming up, are two of
the most draining in the school year, especially for our  
younger children. They have usually moved from a part-time 
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nursery timetable to a full-time schooling experience and
have now been attending on that basis for most of the last
five weeks. For our other pupils, going from a six week
summer break into a full-time schooling is equally tiring.
Children rarely recognise tiredness, as I am sure you have
noticed in your own homes. I can count on one hand the
amount of times my own children have approached me in the
evening to let me know that they are feeling tired and would
like to go to bed. Tiredness in children tends to manifest
itself in different ways, perhaps by not wanting to get up in
the morning, not wanting to leave the house or not wanting
to go to school. In addition to this, their perception of their
days (including their days at school) can become a touch
negative. This might of course be a signal that something is
not quite right and needs further investigation, but it could
also mean that they are simply exhausted and in need of the
upcoming half term break. Please try to bear this in mind
this week and if your child is struggling, then please reassure
them that there is just one week to go and that they can do
this!
I hope you all enjoy a relaxing and enjoyable 
weekend.
Mr Plunkett

Cherry Class Assembly
It is class assembly time again
and this year we are starting with
the Cherry Class Assembly which
will be taking place on
Wednesday 15th November at
9:55am. Up to four people from
each family are welcome to
attend and we invite you to wait
outside Gate 1, which will open at
9:45am for you to make your way
down to the hall. We look forward
to seeing you then!

Shoebox Appeal 2023
Reverend Andrew will once again be visiting us
this coming Monday to talk to the children about
the Shoebox Appeal 2023. Following the
assembly, further 
information will 
be sent home 
regarding the 
appeal and how, 
those who are 
able to, can take 
part and what 
needs to be 
done. Thank you 
in advance for 
getting involved 
and supporting 
this great cause 
if you can.



Cleaners Needed
We are on the look out
for additional
cleaners to clean the
school between 3:30-
5:30pm each evening.
Please contact the
School Office if 
you, or 
someone 
you know, is 
interested.

Cultural and
Religious Events

Assemblies
We will shortly be

introducing a further
assembly to our

current schedule. The
aim of which, is to

further develop
children's knowledge
and understanding of
the many cultural and
religiously significant
events and festivals

that take place
throughout the school
year. If you feel that
you might be able to
bring something to

any of these
assemblies through

leading one of them,
or by being a part of

one, then please
contact the School

Office.


